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Oppose this bill !!  

 

We do not need another beaurocratic board to dictate everything for our farmers and 

ranchers. They are the stewards of their land. They can hire and fire as they see fit 

for any reason necessary.  Oregon is an At Will work state.  

 

Why are we trying to establish special rules for farm hands that legal Oregonians at 

large don't have? Why would we need a superate board to do this when we already 

have agencies capable of this task. We have unemployment departments, health and 

safety departments, occupational safety and many others.  

 

Government needs to stay out of farming and allow our professional farmers to run 

their businesses. Government over reach is the real issue here!!  

 

Vote NO on HB 2548 !! 


